
 

 
 
 
 

Hello friends, 
 
Hopefully summer is just around the corner and with that in mind it’s time to plan the summer fair,  
It will be on the 28th of June so please put it in your diaries and start saving some pennies! 
Apologies for the cancellation of the Race Night, the event has previously been a big success. However there 
wasn’t enough interest this year and ticket sales were very very low. Any thoughts, feedback or suggestions 
welcome. 
 
The planning meeting for the fair is on the 20th May, 6:30pm at Lees Hall Golf Club.  
 
Please do come along, we cannot run the event without the help, support and ideas of other friends.  
(Please note the ‘No Denim’ policy at the golf club no longer applies) 
 
Many thanks  
FoNF  - friendsofnortonfree@gmail.com 
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